
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-9-16 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:37. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on carburetor ice.  
 
Randy thanked Jane (and Tony) Clark for providing lunch.  Doug Denton will provide 
lunch in February. 
 
Guests were Lynn Gilmore, retired from weather service and interested in ultra-lights, 
and Randy and Marylyn Cary from Richfield, Utah. 
 
Tony moved that the minutes be accepted, Jim Richardson seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
The activities committee is trying to plan events for the year.  CMLF has an account on 
Google Calendar.  Sun-n-fun is Tuesday, April 5, to Sunday, April 10.  Tony and Jane 
are going.  Anyone else can let them know and possibly coordinate with others going. 
 
There was no financial report. 
 
Steve Dowell thanked everyone for coming to the NYD fly-in. 
 
Tony handed out a list of public airports in Mississippi and suggested that we split up 
the list so that we could distribute our flyer months in advance of the CMLF fly-in.  Cathy 
Denton and Dee will be working on a flyer. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:08, and David Boackle seconded it. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


